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File #:  Version: 1REP 18-113 Name: Stormwater NPDES Permit - Reduce Toxic Auto
Leaks Grant

Status:Type: Informational Report Meeting Item

File created: In control:2/27/2018 CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP

On agenda: Final action:3/5/2018

Title: Interagency Agreement to Reduce Toxic Auto Leaks
Details:  Clark County has received a $93,710 Clean Water Restoration Fund grant from the Lower
Columbia Fish Recovery Board for reducing toxic auto leaks in Clark County. This grant is for
community engagement, outreach activities, data collection, vehicle leak check events and
partnerships with local auto repair shops. Work associated with this grant will help meet some of the
requirements in the City's Stormwater National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)
Permit. This interlocal agreement memorializes the proportionate share of the match for this grant for
the Port of Vancouver and the cities of Battle Ground, Camas, Vancouver and Washougal. The
proportionate share for Camas is $5,000 cash for professional services, which will be paid through the
City's Stormwater Utility Fund.
Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director

Sponsors:
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Attachments: 1. Interagency Agreement Reducing Toxic Auto Leaks, 2. Interagency Agreement Contributions by
Agencies

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Interagency Agreement to Reduce Toxic Auto Leaks
Details:  Clark County has received a $93,710 Clean Water Restoration Fund grant from the Lower
Columbia Fish Recovery Board for reducing toxic auto leaks in Clark County. This grant is for
community engagement, outreach activities, data collection, vehicle leak check events and
partnerships with local auto repair shops. Work associated with this grant will help meet some of the
requirements in the City's Stormwater National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)
Permit. This interlocal agreement memorializes the proportionate share of the match for this grant for
the Port of Vancouver and the cities of Battle Ground, Camas, Vancouver and Washougal. The
proportionate share for Camas is $5,000 cash for professional services, which will be paid through
the City's Stormwater Utility Fund.
Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director
Recommended Action:  Staff recommends this item be placed on the March 19, 2018 Consent
Agenda for Council's consideration.
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